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Technology 
Chromebooks: Students and parents will be 
required to sign a contract with 
chromebook expectations. Chromebooks 
will be used daily during 5th grade for 
educational purposes only. More 
information will come home about 
technology. 

 
Summer 

Reading: Each student at Tigerville 
received 12 free, on-level books at the 
end of last school year. Students should 
continue to read during summer break. 
This will help keep them on grade level! :) 
 

Practice: It would also be helpful if you 

could continue to work on multiplication and 

division facts through 12. Much of the math 

we do in 5th grade will be much easier if 

students know the basic facts.  

 

Expectations 
Homework: This year in 5th grade, your child 
will be expected to read every night, at least 
20 minutes. Students will need to have their 
redling logs signed every night. Math, Social 
Studies, and Science homework will be 
assigned Monday-Thursday nights. Students 
are expected to complete homework every 
night, and have it ready to turn in the next 
day. 
 
Agendas and Red Folders: Each student will 
receive an agenda to record homework 
assignments in, and a red folder to bring home 
important information. Students are expected 
to bring both of these to and from school 
everyday. If they are lost, another will need 
to be purchased. Even though your child is in 
5th grade, we still encourage you to check 
both of these nightly for home to school 
communication. 
 
Handwriting: Legible handwriting is expected in 
5th grade. Any work below this standard will 
need to be redone.  

 

Welcome! 
Welcome to fifth grade! We are so 
excited about this upcoming school 
year. Transitioning into 5th grade is 
sometimes challenging for children. The 
workload becomes greater and the 
expectations are higher. We will help 
you to make sure your child has a 
smooth transition, and has a successful 
year. 

 
Please see the “Summer” page in this 
brochure to learn how you can help in 
this transition. 
 
On our 5th grade journey we will talk a 
lot about a “growth mindset”. Our goal 
is to help students navigate the 
challenges and successes this school 
year! We look forward teaching your 
child this year, it’s going to be 
amazing! 
 
- Mrs. Augustin and Mrs. Mullinnix 


